
Presented by the NAHS Counseling Department in partnership 
 with Applerouth Tutoring 

 

Wednesday,  
January 12th  

6:00pm 
On Zoom  

(link below) 

This information session is highly recommended 
for all 10th and 11th grade parents. 

Zoom Link:   https://tinyurl.com/2p85j9ej  

We strongly suggest for parents to have access to 
your student’s PSAT score report for the presentation. 

 On December 6, Collegeboard emailed PSAT Access Codes to all 
students who provided an email on their PSAT testing form 

 Students who did not provide an email address should contact their 
school counselor for their PSAT Access code 

https://tinyurl.com/2p85j9ej

